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 3rd November 2017 

 

 
Dear Parents      
 
As part of the grounds development we are holding another grounds morning on 
Saturday 11th November between 10am – 12.00pm.  This time the main jobs are:-  
 

 move two raised beds from their current location to outside year 3 and 4 

 create a bog garden next to the pond by moving a soil bank 

 laying turf to finish the pond edge 

 weed and rake the area planned to be the flower meadow 
 
You are invited as a family to join us in gardening that morning.  Please could you 
bring any tools that you have to make the jobs easier. Particularly helpful would be 
gloves, spades, wheelbarrows, rakes and forks.  
 
To help with refreshments please can you fill in and return the slip below. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Heidi Roberts 
Assistant Head 
 
 

 
We are able to come and help with the grounds morning on Saturday 11th 
November. 
 
 
Child’s name____________________ Year group______ 
 
 
How many people are attending?_________________________ 
 
 
 


